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Home discussion 

question                                         

Stan asked…                

Which would you prefer?  

The ability to see into the 

future. 

The ability to time travel. 

The ability to read minds.                                                               
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I have thoroughly enjoyed my lunch duties on the field this week, watching children 

having fun together, making grass sculptures and organising football games amongst 

themselves. We are so very lucky to belong to such a wonderful school family and to 

have such beautiful grounds in which to play!                                      Mrs Channing 

     Pupils of the 
week 

Tommy Campbell              
Mrs Barker’s Class              

Year One                         
Jakey Langan                          
Nilah Galloway                        

Mabel Steel-Brewster       
Eliza Moon                       

Frankie Livingstone                   
Y6 who were in Mr 

Moore’s class this 
week                                 

Y6 East Barnby crew 

 

Well done to Harry Fox and Frankie Russell who played for Cleveland Schools Cricket Association Under 11s this week! 

                                               Proud Toby!  
Toby has seen some amazing work this week and has been         

impressed by the care that many children take with their             
handwriting, ensuring their work is beautiful! He felt especially proud 

of the children who undertook phonics testing with Miss Berry.  
They tried extremely hard to read some very tricky ’alien’ words, 

using their phonics knowledge and skills. Well done, children!                                                  

Roll up, roll up!                                                                        

The RAFT Summer Fair is coming to Roseberry! 

21st June 2023          3pm – 5pm 

We will be holding our RAFT Summer Fair at school on                   

Wednesday 21st June from 3pm until 5pm.  

There will be lots of stalls, including class games and Mrs Maylard’s quality 

used uniform pop up shop. Why not come along to spend your pocket money, 

have some fun and maybe even win a prize?                                                        

Teachers will be in the stocks - make sure you save some of your money so 

that you may pay to throw wet sponges at them! There will also be                          

refreshments on sale.  We are sure that this lovely event will be lots of fun!                     

Please note that children in Nursery, Reception and Key Stage One MUST be 

accompanied by an adult in order to attend.                                                          

Children from Year Three to Year Six are welcome to attend without an adult, 

as long as they have return a completed parental permission reply slip to their 

teacher.                                                                                                                     

We look forward to seeing you there, folks!                                                                                  

Please note that children who do not return their reply slip will be expected to go home 

at home time, as per usual. 

Lunchtime 
Award 

This week’s 
award goes to                        

Lilly-May Dawson and 
Mia Wheldon for being 

fabulous!  

Act of Kindness 
This week’s award goes to                 

Ted Herman and Freya Christensen.                 
They have both been nominated by children who 
have witnessed them being kind towards others.  

Well done, children! It’s heartwarming to know that 
we have such kindness within our school family. 

Booking meals                            
Please remember to 

book your child’s 
lunch on MCAS, 

even if they qualify 
for free school meals.  

 



Thank you to Miss Charlton and Mrs McLuckie for doing an amazing job during Mrs Barker’s absence this week! 

 

Important Dates 
21st June RAFT sponsored event and inflatable 
fun, followed by RAFT Summer Fair (3pm - 5pm)  
28th June Y2 museum visit 
6th July 1.30pm and 6pm Y5/6 Summer                
performance 
3rd July EYFS visit to Saltburn 
10th July Choir event at Princess Alexandra  
Auditorium in Yarm 
11th July 7am-9am Bags2school collection at 
the front gate 
12th, 13th, 14th July Y6 transition (Stokesley 
School) 
12th and 13th July Children move to their new 
classes for two days (inc new Reception children 
and Marwood children - letters to follow) 
24th July Y6 Leavers’ disco after school 
25th July 9.15am Leavers’ assembly - all       
welcome! 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 

East Barnby Residential fun!                                            
This week, the majority of our Year Six children 

had the adventure of a lifetime during their                
residential visit to East Barnby.                                  

They experienced a wide range of activities,              
including climbing, dry slope sledging, a                  

night-wire walk and beck scrambling. They even 
paddled in kayaks from Ruswarp to Whitby!  
Evenings were packed full of fun activities,     

finished off with a campfire on Thursday night.                                                           
HUGE thanks go to Mr and Mrs Murton,                            

Mrs Barker and Miss Tucker for their boundless 
energy and enthusiasm and for giving their time 

to be with the children 24 hours a day              
throughout the week - enabling children to make                

memories that will last a lifetime! 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Athletics 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

History 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Until 29th June 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers and Mr Pearce 

from the Great Ayton         

Historical Society 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Welcome to our family!                                                                
It was lovely to welcome Year Two children from 

other schools into our school family on                 
Wednesday when they visited for a Stay and 

Play date! They met our Year Two children and 
new friendships were formed.                                       

We also welcomed parents of Year Two children 
to an information evening, where they heard all 

about what life in Year Three will be like. I’m 
sure the children will have an amazing time! 

Phew, it’s hot!  
It’s lovely to see the sunshine, but please make sure 
your child wears sun cream and a sun hat on sunny 
days. Please ensure they also bring a water bottle to 

school, which they will be allowed to top up with 
fresh water throughout the day. Thanks! 

Uniform 
We have noted that some children are coming to 
school in clothing that is not considered school     

uniform. If children wish to wear shorts, these should 
be tailored and not Lycra sports or fashion shorts. 

Skirts should be of a modest length, enabling a child 
to comfortably sit cross legged on the floor without 

showing their underwear.                                        
We have lots of spare, high quality uniform that has 
been washed and ironed should you need it - please 

ask and we'll be happy to provide this for you.               
Thank you for your support.  

RAFT sponsored mile!                                                          
Next Wednesday, children will take part in a 

RAFT sponsored event to raise money for our 
school, which will provide funding for the special 
extras and experiences that our school budget 

cannot afford. The children will walk / run or skip 
a mile and their efforts will be rewarded with a 

fun session on an inflatable assault course! 
Please make sure children return their sponsor 

forms and money to their class teacher.                   
Thank you for your valued support! 


